
COLCHESTER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Board of Education Meeting Monday, January 25, 2010 
SPECIAL MEETING  
Central Office Conference Room 12:00 p.m. (General Session) 
 
The Colchester Board of Education held a special board meeting on Monday, January 25, 2010 in the 
Central Office Conference Room.  Those in attendance were: Chair:  Dirk Reith; Directors: Dick 
Pecor, Paul Smith; Superintendent Larry Waters; Business and Operations Manager George Trieb; 
Director of Curriculum and Instruction Gwen Carmolli; Special Education Director Carrie Lutz; and 
Colchester Legislature John Zenie. 
 

MINUTES 
(General Session) 

 
 
I. Call to Order 

 
 Chair Dirk Reith called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m. 
 
II. Hear Legislation Update from Local Legislator 
 
 John Zenie, Colchester Legislator and a member of the Vermont House Education Committee 

presented an update from the House Education Committee.  Their mission is to provide support 
and leadership in the transformation of the Vermont education system in order to give each 
learner the opportunity to succeed in the 21st century.  A discussion followed. 

 
III. Adjourn 

 
Director Dick Pecor moved, seconded by Director Rogers to adjourn at 2:00 p.m.  Motion 
passed unanimously. 

 

 
 

Recorder:       Board Clerk: 
  

 
              
Lee Washburn       Paul Smith 
Reporting Secretary      Board Clerk 
 

 
 
 


